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Main South Road Project 

Site Investigation Works 
 

The Department for Infrastructure and Transport (the Department) is continuing site investigation 
works for the Main South Road Project. 

 
Site investigations are required at the roundabout of Main South Road, Port Road and Flour Mill Road 
to better understand the existing conditions. Works will include: 
 

• location of underground services; and  

• geotechnical investigations. 
 

In order to minimise the impact to road users, some of these investigation activities are being carried out 
at night.  
 
Night works are underway and will continue until Saturday, 9 October 2021, weather permitting. 
Hours of work are between 7pm and 7am, Monday to Saturday. No night works will be undertaken on 
Saturday and Sunday nights.  
 
Day works will occur adjacent to the road from Monday, 4 October to Friday, 22 October 2021, 
weather permitting. Hours of work are between 10am and 4pm, Monday to Friday. No day works will be 
undertaken on Saturday and Sunday.  

 
All roads will remain open during this work. To safely undertake these works, speed and lane restrictions 
will be in place during the works. Please take extra care when workers are on site. Observe speed 
limits, lane restrictions and traffic controllers when travelling through the area. Minor delays may be 
experienced, so please plan ahead.  

 
Some noise disturbance can be expected at times while these works are completed, however the 
work will be managed to minimise disturbance to nearby residents and businesses, as much as 
practically possible. 
 
Access to properties will be maintained throughout the works wherever possible, with advance notice 
provided if there is a need to temporarily restrict driveway access. 
 
Pedestrian access will not be affected during these works. There is no change to public transport 
services. 
 

The Department appreciates your co-operation and patience while these important works are 

undertaken.  



 

 

 

  

If you have any questions or would like to speak to a member of the project team, please call      
1300 794 880 or email dit.CommunityRelations@sa.gov.au 
 
We also encourage you join the project mailing list to receive project updates and information as it 
becomes available. Register your details by visiting the project website at 
www.dit.sa.gov.au/Fleurieu_Connections and selecting Registration, Feedback and Suggestions. 
 
Kind regards 
 

Community Engagement and Stakeholder Team 

Department for Infrastructure and Transport 
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